
Matthew  Lorello
Scarborough 
LD 1109
  I highly oppose LD1109 as a law abiding citizen of the state of Maine. I strongly 
believe it is against the US Constitutional right to be able to defend myself, my 
family, and my community. This bill will only hurt law abiding tax paying Maine 
citizens. Criminals don’t care about what laws are in place and do as they please. I 
urge you to stand in defense of the Second Amendment and oppose any proposals that
would limit magazine capacities. I beg the committee to stand up for law abiding 
citizens and vote “ought not to pass” on LL 1109.
        Matt Lorello, Law abiding citizen and responsible gun owner.


